No. 4-192024-HPU (Acad.):- Daed: 9 4 JUL 2024
NOTIFICATION

The University is in receipt of number of representations
from the Principals of the colleges and students organizations to extend
the date of admission in the colleges for UG classes. After careful
consideration, the Vice-Chancellor is pleased to extend the date of
admission for Undergraduate classes in the colleges (Govt. and Private)
under the jurisdiction of H.P. University, Shimla-5 upto 31.07.2024 to
facilitate the students who couldn't seck admission in the UG classes
during the scheduled time.

Therefore, all the Principals of the colleges are directed to
consider the admission of students in UG classes upto 31.07.2024

strictly in accordance with the provisions of the H.P. University

Ordinances. j
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REGISTRAR
H.P. University,Shimla-3.
Endst. No. even, Dated: 2 4 JUL 7024
Copy forwarded for kind information and further necessary action to: -
1. All the Principals of all the Govt/Pvt, Colleges which are affiliated with this University with
the directions to paste the copy of this Notification on the Notice Board for guidance of all
the students.

2. The Secretary (Eduaanorlj H.P. Govt. Shlmi.k
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